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Last month Tom brought in one of the boxes donated to 
the club. We should be getting ready to auction off 
some of that material along with a new box to be 
examined this meeting. 

We will donate half of the proceeds to our club, one 
fourth to the Lake County Museum, and one fourth to 
the American Philatelic Society.

Would someone kindly open the box?

In the continual effort to provide a ‘quality’ monthly newsletter, I get to experiment with many 
cutting edge electronic publishing devices. 

This month it was the mark 0.1 “Rita” keyboard translation device. The micro sixteen pound 
device automatically installs itself on top of your standard keyboard and when purfected, all 
you have to do is ‘stroke’ the input device to produce an output. 

In its current stage of development you do  get is a low “purring” sound and letters do 
appear (randomly) on the screen. 

One major negative of the device though, is upon removal from the keyboard – hair.

Last month was the trial of the mark 0.1a (a ten pound) “Betsy” mouse enhancement device. 
Like the Rita mark 0.1, it is now back in a sunny window awaiting further attention.

Note: I’ll be going down to the show on Saturday,  13 October at 
about 1000. If anyone need a ride let me know at the meeting, email 
(dasadler@comcast.net) or call me at 847-548-5070 for directions to 
the pick up spot.


